
January 21, 2021 

Jim Skinner 
Sheriff 
Collin County Sheriff's Office 
4300 Community Ave. 
McKinney, Texas, 75071 

Dear Sheriff Skinner: 

a 
City of Dallas 

The City of Dallas/Dallas Police Department has been approved for supplemental funding for FY202 l for 
the Internet Crimes Against Children Task Force (OJJDP Grant 2019-MC-FX-K056). 

This award will also allow us to extend additional funding to you as a sub-grantee of our Task Force. The 
new ColJin County Sheriff's Office contract amount is $12,000.00. Please indicate your acceptance of these 
additional funds, tenns of initial MOU, adherence to ICAC SOP and the extended tenn of the contract by 
signing below. Once executed, please return back to me. 

Please note, activity reports are due on the 5th of each month and all reimbursements must be submitted to 
me by September 15, 2021 for processing. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have questions or need additional infonnation 
please feel free to contact me at (214) 671-420 l. 

Sincerely, 

EDDIE GARCIA 
CHIEF OF POLICE 

Lieutenant of Police 
Crimes Against Children 
Crimes Against Persons Division 
Criminal Investigations Bureau 

On behalf of the Collin County Sheriff's Office, I hereby accept the additional funding and requirements 
with the extension of the tenn of the contract as set out above. 

~uiliorized~ Signatw'e 

OAUAS POLICE ~RTMENT JACK EVANS POLICE HEADQUARTERS 1400 s. LAMAR STREET DALLAS, TEXAS 75215 


